
  

  

School of Religious Education ________ 
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124 N Spring 

La Grange, IL 60525 

(708) 352-4555 

e-mail:  sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org 

 
         June 2020 
Dear Parent(s), 
 
 Thank you for your interest in the St. Francis Xavier School of Religious Education.  All of us 
at St. Francis Xavier Parish have a special interest in each of our families.  It is our hope that you will 
experience the warmth that is a very special part of our parish. 
 

 You will find the Registration Materials required for all students enrolled in the SFX Religious 

Ed Program on the website  Please note that families must be registered parishioners in St. 

Francis Xavier Parish in order for children to be accepted in our program.   

 
 It is essential that all information be completed as you register your child for the School of 
Religious Education.  Please be sure to fill in both sides of the Individual Permanent Record / Family 

Information Form.  If your child has not been baptized at St. Francis or made his/her First 

Communion at our parish, then you need to include copies of these certificates with the 

registration form.  Also, a Medical/Emergency Information sheet needs to be on file for each child. 
 

 St. Francis Xavier parish will be offering FAMILY CATECHESIS for the 2020-2021 School 

Year. The safety and health of all of our families is very important to us, and, therefore we have 
decided NOT to have students gather but rather explore how you can share your faith at home.  More 
info will be coming as my IDEAS get formulated.  I am hoping for this to be an engaging opportunity 
for all. 
  

 Families MUST register for FAMILY CATECHESIS for your child(ren) to remain on track with 
Religious ED, especially for children to receive sacraments. The fee will be a family fee of $240. 
Sacramental fee will be additional. All of this information is found on the registration form. I am 
looking forward to walking this journey with families this school year! 
 
  
 Thanking you in advance for your cooperation, I remain, 
 
        Sincerely yours, 

                                                                                
 
        Terri Simeoni 
          Coordinator of Religious Ed 
 
 


